
Tikigaq School

Harpooner’s Herald

Our cross country team is
headed to their first race.   
We had our first pep rally
of the school year. 

artifacts
stories
history
how to draw arctic animals
went out to ‘old town’

We had our cultural in service
and learned about:

5th grade students helped the
ECE students learn about
measuring and marine life.  
It takes three ECS students to
equal a salmon shark!
It takes 10 of them to equal a
great white shark!
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